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21 October 2023
TO: Detachments of the Department of New York 
FROM: DD Michael A. Pisciotti - Junior Vice Commandant 
SUBJECT: Membership Recruitment Poster Competition 
Announcement 

Marines, 

As Junior Vice Commandant of the Department of New York, I am pleased to announce the creation 
of the Second Annual Membership Recruitment Poster Competition. Winners will be announced during the 
annual Department convention in June 2024 . To be considered for the contest you must submit your 
recruitment poster to the review board 30-days prior to the opening of the annual convention. The 
submission requirements are as follows: 

• At least 8 ½ x 11 or larger.
• Contain:

o Detachment name
o Contact information
o Location and time of meetings

Additional points will be awarded for: 
• Aesthetics
• Additional pertinent information
• Inspiration
• Originality

The winning Detachments will receive a Meritorious Unit Citation for their accomplishment. Show your 
fellow Detachments what you have done to increase your membership and recruitment! If you have any 
questions, please reach out to me.  I can be reached by email: MCLPisciotti@gmail.com or phone (845) 
248-1318

Respectfully Submitted, 
DD Michael A. Pisciotti 

Junior Vice Commandant 
O N C E  A  M A R I N E ,  A L W A Y S  A  M A R I N E !

HTTPS://WWW.MCLNEWYORK.NET/ 
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